
 
 

 

Missed the deadline to apply for Reception 

2024? Uncertain about the school place 

you’ve been offered? Pop in and see us! 

 

Reception 2024 Surgery 

 

Monday 29th April  
 

Time: 10am – 11.30am 

 
An opportunity to view the school, meet staff and ask questions. We can also 

assist with making late applications and offer advice if you are unhappy with 

your school place offer.  

 

One hour well spent now could make a huge difference to your child in the 

future! 

 

Parking available at Waylands, but entry through the main door. 

 

For more information or bookings, please telephone: 

01784 482603 
or 

Email: office@wraysburyschool.co.uk 

mailto:office@wraysburyschool.co.uk

